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& Christ the King

Goring - on - Thames & Woodcote

Parish Priest: Mgr. Antony Conlon PhD HEL
Assistant Pries! Fr |acob Lewis [Retired) Tel. 01535 578714

PARISH NEWSLETTER= 6/0L/79. THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD Psalter'vl/k 3

oFFERTORY coLLECTION z 3Olt2l18 = f400.00p (Cash & envelopes) Thank you to all who contribute by DD & so as well as envelopes & cash

Sunday Mass tlmes 6.00pm [Sat] 10.0Oam 11.30(Woodcote)

Readers : 5-5 Jan |ones Family R Mortimer/P Se5rmour Mrss Griffiths /Gregory

L2-t3lan: KWalker C Cole/H Nathanielsz G McAdden

Cleaning/Flowers next w/e Group C [GorinsJ R Lonsdale/F Preston fWoodcoteJ /t/il ///t/t////////
Counters (next 3 weekends] 7 l7 -W O'Connell 74/07 - C Gresory 27/07-SIones

PRAYERS REQUESTED FOR -PAtTiCiA

Bursey, Rosemary Allen, RaY &
Margaret Lynch, Conti Browne, BettY

Browne, Elizabeth Leaver, Anne-Marie

Hup6, Elizabeth Linley, Dora Nash &

Kitty Holliday and Kate Ward.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION
Lessons wifl corffnence on

Tuesday January 8e' Thank
you to all the parents whose

children are taking part in
lessons, for the encouragement
and support you have given
them at hor.ne and in church. It
is so important that theY see

your faith in action as well as

showing that you care for them
in other practical ways.

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Or arity no 234216

Address: Church of Our Lady and St John, Ferry Lane, Goring-on-Thames, RG8 9DX

Telephone No. 01491 872LBL Email: ourladyandstjohn@btinternet.com
Website: www.ou rladyandstjohngoring.org.u k

SERVICES AND MASS TIMES THIS WEEK

SatS-Christrnasferia
8.oopm - Parish
Sun 6 * THE EPIPI{ANY OF THE LORD
Io.Ooam -
11.30- Margaret Staunton RIP
Mon z - feria post Epiphany
l0.ooam -
Tr-re 8- feria
9.30am -
Wed 9- feria
9.30am -
Thu 10- feria
9.30am -
Frirr-feria
g,ooam - Etposition of thc Blessed Sacrament

follrued@ Benediction el Mass
10.oo -
Sat 12- feria
6.oopm -Parish
Sunday le- THE BAPTISM OF THE
LORD
lo.Ooam-
11.3oam- (Woodcote)

Confession availabte tl.O0arn Sat & after
6pm.Mass. At Woodcote: 12pm on 5"d Sat of
the month.

MASS AT WOODCOTE ON JAN 6IH

This is advance warning that once

again our regular SundaY Mass at

11.30am will be disruPted and has

to be transferred to the Old

Chapel in the Oratory School

because of a L0K race fixture on

that day which involves Placing a

barrier across the South Stoke

Road. lt is about half a mile awaY

so it should not be too much of an

inconvenience for us all. lt is of
course a very beautiful and

prayerful chapel.

Service Fublications, who produce them, sent an email
apologising for the delay in sending them before the
end of the year. Apparently they have had some staff
absent with health problems and things are behind
schedule. They should be here soon.

Our sincere condolences to Brooke Ward

whose wife Kate sadly died while being

treated in the RBH on Friday 28rt Dec. She

had been a parishioner for many decades and

will be greatly missed for her sweetness of

temperament and outstanding loyalty to the

choir which she so much loved.

Sincere condolences also to Eunice Lewis on

the unexpected death of her husband Olwen.

May the souls of Kate Ward and )lwen Lewis

rest in peace and rise one day in glory.


